
 

 

 

 

 
 

To:  Mayor Olson and City Council  

From:  John Bradley, Community Services Director 

Date:  May 12, 2023 

RE:   Bike Skills Park Design  

 
As we develop Prospector View Park and Trailhead, there is an opportunity to develop a youth bike skills 

area next to the trailhead.  City staff recommends contracting with a professional bike skills park 

designer to assure we develop a safe plan that maximizes the space available.  We have received a price 

estimate from a leader in bike skills park design, American Ramp Company, for proposed amount of 

$5,899. 

 

This could be fully paid for using the Municipal Recreation Grant from Utah County.   This proposed cost 

reflects a discounted rate due to the possibility of having the same company already in Santaquin for the 

Skate Park Design project. The same organization could carry out preliminary design saving travel time. 

 

The bike skills park design process can begin in the next fiscal budget year, but travel needs to be 

arranged now and the project time booked for an upcoming summer design project. This summer 

scheduling can start once the City Council approves and the Mayor signs this contract.  Payment would 

be made after July 1, 2023.  

 

Staff Recommendation:  Approve Youth Bike Skills area design contract with American Ramp Company 

for a not to exceed amount of $5,899.  

 


